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From:
Sent: 16 August 2023 18:38
To: Licensing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I have seen there is a premises licence on the pheasant pub,  me and my parents have lived at  
,  for the last 2 years,  and its only about 50 yards away from the pub,   

 and we haven't been hearing any noise from the pub and we are regularly in the 
garden, we moved there because its close to the shops and if we fancy a pint or a meal its ideal for us being elderly , 
we wish the pheasant pub not to close.   
 
 
Thank you  
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